Thursday, 29 August 2019

Information regarding the Pickanjinnie-Wallumbilla Beef Abattoir project.

Who is involved in the Proposal?

Valinda Team Pty Ltd is the company involved in both overseeing and laying the foundations for the
Pickanjinnie- Beef Abattoir processing project. We believe this will help take the beef industry and inland
tourism well into the 21° century. As a Central-Queensland beef producer myself and Director of the company,
| care deeply for the wellbeing of my fellow Cattle Farmers. As does the whole Valinda Team.

What does the proposal entail?

This is a very exciting time for us and we are passionate about building a project that is mutually beneficial to
all investors of the project, the abattoir staff, cattle producers and the community as a whole.

There will be three key elements to the Pickanjinnie Abattoir:

1. The processing of live cattle into boxed beef cartons, where they will be transported all over the
World.

2. The value-adding side of the project, which in time will become just as important as the processing of
boxed beef itself.

3. Inland Tourism. There is more to see in Queensland than only beachside holiday destinations, such as
the Gold Coast. Inland Queensland has a lot to offer overseas tourists, including wide open spaces,
fresh clean air, friendly people, abundant wildlife, and much more. Simply put, there are some things
we take for granted in the bush, that can be a lifetime memory for someone from another country.

Our Abattoir will be built in memory and respect to the Pioneers of this great region. A bottle tree will be
planted on the site, with a plaque dedicated to the incredible families, that have helped shape the history of
this land, through both good times and bad, since settlement began. We would like this element of our project
to be put together by school children and parents from the towns within the Maranoa Council Region.

The Pickanjinnie Abattoir development will become a community builder, especially for all the towns in the
Maranoa Regional Council area and those West to Winton and back to Townsville.

Does the proposal have financial backing to proceed yet, or is it still in the pre-investment stage?

Whilst we are currently in discussions with several potential investors, we especially seek the involvement of
local investors, that wish to be part of this incredibly important rural project.

Val Cormack, Director Valinda Team Pty Ltd



